## BY EMAIL

To:

**John Burgess** 

From:

**Linda Edwards** 

Date:

19th October 2011

Subject:

Community Partnership - Thank You All

## Dear John

I am writing to thank you and your colleagues for sharing your time and skills to decorate, clean cupboards and DIY jobs yesterday. The community spirit that was created was an example to the whole of society that by giving a little time and love, you can make an enormous difference to vulnerable people. **THANK YOU ALL!** 

Our ethos includes valuing people of all abilities and by creating a reciprocal relationship where we can give as well as receive, puts this into practice. It was a fantastic way of engaging our learners with our new Barnet friends. **THANK YOU ALL!** 

We want Barnet to become the Champions for valuing vulnerable people and their Carers and will continue to work in partnership with all who strive to make Barnet an example of being the best Local Authority for people who need that extra bit of encouragement to give them the quality of life they need and are entitled to receive from society. THANK YOU ALL FOR HELPING US TO ACHIEVE THIS YESTERDAY!

The Larches Community is always in need of volunteers to help us maintain and develop our services. They are our lifeblood. This was truly a massive transfusion. **THANK YOU ALL!** 

With our love, sincerest thanks and hope that this is the beginning of a lasting friendship with residents and workers in Barnet.

Sincerely

Linda Edwards

PS. We are preparing the recipe for Larches Community Mexican Soup and will let you have this soon.

lwards



larches community valuing people for who they are

Hon Life President
Bill Kenton

THE THE THE

Chairman Howard Lanning (Trustee)

**Hon Treasurer** 

Melissa Chamberlain (Trustee) Chartered FCSI

**Trustees** 

Malcolm Cowan Susan Holder Caroline L Jarvis Sean J M Sinclair Dr Rob Sommerville

Chief Executive
Linda Edwards

**Patrons** 

The Chief Rabbi Lord Sacks Cllr Brian Coleman AM FRSA Andrew Dismore Lord Toby Harris Gary Jelen MBE Lord Parekh Sir Sydney Samuelson CBE Dr Tom Shakespeare The Rt Hon Grant Shapps MP Jo Wagerman OBE

**Celebrity Friends** 

Eleanor Bron Jonathan Dimbleby Susan Hampshire OBE Felicity Kendal CBE Sir Trevor McDonald OBE Esther Rantzen CBE

**Registered Office** 

Larches House 1 Rectory Lane Edgware Middlesex HA8 7LF

Tel: 020 8905 6333 Fax: 020 8951 4111 info@larchescommunity.org.uk www.larchescommunity.org.uk



